
I, Erick Kauffman, cannot afford to pay higher property taxes 
due to the extreme surge in prices for food and goods from 
inflation. I do not want our counties or cities to lose control 
over property taxes to non local agencies. I do not want 
limits of property tax rates (Measure 5) and assessment rates 
(Measure 50) removed. I do not want to risk throwing seniors, 
disabled, or other limited income Oregonians out of their 
homes due to limitless property taxes. HJR 201 will centralize 
control over Oregonians and grow the government by 
creating an administrative authority that doesn’t represent 
the local communities, each county/city with it’s own 
financial demographics.

Erick Kauffman
Coos County Oregon


